ARMENIAN
LINE DANCE WORKSHOP

Join us for an exciting evening learning
steps to common line dances.

No experience? No problem! Just come to kef!
This event is open to anyone 16 years or older.
Bring a friend!

Friday, April 12 at 6:30-7:30 in Dadekian Hall

Your $5.00 donation will support
programs at St. Leon Armenian School

For more information call[text:
Lena Guroian: 201.805.4138
Carolin Melkonian: 551.404.3752




